MEMORANDUM

To:
Ed Massey, Chairperson

Board members


Dr. Randy Poe, Superintendent

From: Linda Schild, Director Fiscal Services

Date:
February 28, 2017
Re:
Gaming Account for Conner High School
Conner High School would like to open a gaming account for the primary purpose of operating a raffle to raise funds for a turf soccer/football field.  The school does not have a boosters’ organization to open the account.  
Therefore, the school is seeking approval from the board to proceed with establishing an account in the school’s name.  A precedent has been set as another school in the district has a gaming account in their name.

